
 
Talk on Cervical Cancer  30th August 2024 

 
On 30th August 2024, an interactive session on cervical cancer awareness was conducted for the 

students of classes 9 to 11, focusing on the importance of its early detection and prevention. Dr. 

Vani Wasir, a senior pediatrician, provided insightful information on the disease, highlighting key 

risk factors and preventive measures. Sourabh Sinha, the Marketing Head at Sadhu Vaswani 

Mission Medical Centre, discussed ongoing initiatives aimed at increasing awareness. The 

session was well-received, with students and staff gaining valuable knowledge on safeguarding 

against cervical cancer. 

 

 


